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Editorial Office 
 
 
We are sending attached the research study manuscript entitled: " METALLIC FRAMES OF 
REMOVABLE PARTIAL DENTURE: A PLANNING PROPOSAL " to be considered for 
publication. 
We would also like to state that the manuscript, including related data and tables, have not 
been submitted simultaneously to another journal, has been read and approved by all authors, 
and that the work has not been published before. 
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